
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort  

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

21st December 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Reverse Advent Calendar  

A very big thank you for your kind and generous donations for the Whitchurch 

Foodbank.  On Tuesday Teddy and Matilda helped to deliver the food 

parcels which were gratefully received. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christingle Thanks 

Thanks to our Key Stage 2 pupils for leading such a  

lovely Christingle Service at St Mary’s Church on  

Wednesday evening. The singing, speaking and  

performing were of a very high standard and the  

lighting of the Christingles was magical. Thanks to the choir, the guitar 

group and our French group for their contributions to the service. 

It was lovely to mark Reverend Jane’s last Christingle in such a special way. 

 

We raised £73.40 for The Children’s Society.  Thank you. 
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* Please note, the cost of a school lunch is now £2.30.  

 

 

This week’s personal development goal is understanding others. Well done 

to the following children. 

 
 
Our Star Hand Writers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Dinner 

A very special thank you to Mrs Dutton and Mrs Smout for all their hard work in 

cooking Christmas dinner for us all.  It was lovely to spend time with the 

children and each other, before breaking up for the Christmas holidays. 

 

 

 

                Menu for week beginning 7th January 2019 

Monday Sausage & mash or tomato pasta 

Tuesday Meatballs in tomato & herb sauce 

 or jacket potato and cheese 

Wednesday Roast dinner (pork) or jacket & tuna 

Thursday Chicken curry or jacket with tuna or cheese  

Friday Fish & chips or macaroni cheese 

Stars of the Week 
YR Rory: understanding the importance of fair play. 

Y1 Sam: taking into account the feelings of others around him. 

Y2 Carys: being helpful and supportive towards others. 

Y3 Corey: working well with his partner in maths. 

Y4 Toby: working together with others to achieve in maths. 

Y5 Matilda: being a kind, considerate and helpful member of the 

Kestrel class!  

Y6 Bridget: being a fantastic team player and always being the first to 

encourage others.  

 
Website 

Our website now has a link to our 

Twitter account.  Please do log in to 

see what your child has been doing 

in class this week. 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk  

Twitter: @TilstonSch 
 
 

 

 
 

Y4: Oli 

http://www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk/


  

Thank you 

Thank you for encouraging your child/ren to come into school on their own.  

School has been much calmer this week and classes have been more settled 

at the start of the day.  I do appreciate you working with us and would like to 

take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 

 

TSA 

I would like to say a big thank you to the TSA who have kindly paid for the 

new KS1 canopy area.  We are looking forward to developing this area in the 

new year and providing a quality outdoor learning environment for pupils in 

years 1 & 2. 
 

A message from the TSA 

The TSA would like to offer a special THANK YOU for the tremendous support 

given by parents and the community over the Christmas period. Together we 

have raised an amazing total of £1813!!!! We wish you all a very merry 

Christmas and happy 2019! 

 

Thank you for supporting Save the Children.  We raised 

£60.10 wearing our fantastic Christmas jumpers! 

 

 

      
  

 Our Prayer of the Week- Bridget 

Dear Father in Heaven, thank you for giving us the gift of Jesus, the greatest 

Christmas gift of all. 

 

On behalf of the staff at Tilston School, I wish you all a very Merry Christmas 

and look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort 
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